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April 8, 2019 
 
To: The University of Louisiana at Lafayette 
       Graduate Council 
 
From: Graduate Curriculum Committee 
           Dr. Heather Nicole Stone, Chair 
 
Re: Course change forms reviewed during month of March 
 
Dear Graduate Council Members, 
 
In March, the Graduate Curriculum Committee reviewed 8 graduate course change forms. Of these 8 course 
change requests, 6 were approved, while 2 are recommended for approval with changes. There were 0 declination 
of a course. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Heather N. Stone, NBCT, PhD. 
Assistant Professor 
Graduate Curriculum Committee Chair, 2018-2019 
College of Education 
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